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April News 
 

 
Easter Bonnet Parade – Infant School, Friday 12th April 
 
The annual Easter Bonnet Parade will take place in the Infant School on Friday 12th April. 
Children can make an Easter Bonnet/Hat to wear in the parade that day, or just their 
favourite hat.  
 
School Raised beds and Green Schools Committee 
 
Are you interested in growing vegetables, fruit and/or flowers? As part of the Green 
schools programme, the teachers and parent reps on the Green School Committee 
(Girl’s school), and the Infant School, would love your support.  
 
Work involved includes planning and preparing the raised beds in the school. If you are 
available any morning next week for 1-2 hours to help out and would like to be part of 
this team, please contact us at svpparentsassociation@gmail.com 
 
 
Concert Sewing Circle – Girl’s School 
 
Enthusiastic volunteers are needed to join the Costume team for this year’s concert. The 
team’s job is to put together costumes for all the students – it is exciting and a lot of fun! 
 
If you think you might be interested in helping out in any way, please send in a note with 
your daughter to the school outlining your availability as soon as you can. Alternatively, 
you can email us at the Parents Association. 
 
Broadway Challenge – Sat 13th April, Ushers and Vote Sellers  
 
If you can be one of 15 volunteers on the night to usher, sell tickets/voting slips, etc. 
please contact the PA or Paul Mullin at stvincentdepaulmusical@gmail.com. Volunteers 
will not have to pay for a ticket and can still watch the show. Arrive on the night at 
6:30pm. 
 
 
Family Fun Day Update 
 
We have had huge support from parents throughout the year and for this we are very 
grateful. In order to avoid asking too much more of parents this year, it has been 
decided to make the Family Fun day a biennial event and to hold it on alternate years 
to the Girl’s school concert.  
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We hope to use the summer term instead to give back to parents with an evening 
parenting talk/workshop. More details on this will be available in the minutes and we will 
update you with more information in due course. 
 
 
Suggestions For AGM 
 
The Annual General Meeting will be held in September/October and in the past has 
been followed by a talk from a guest speaker, wine & cheese, etc. We would 
appreciate any ideas you may have for the upcoming meeting (keeping in mind that 
due to time, it should take no more than 1 hour). Please email us if you have any 
suggestions! 

 
 
Many Thanks,  
 
Eve (Chairperson) & the PA Committee 


